
Intrepid House – Weekly Update 

 
Week ending 12th June 2020 

Hello my lovely Intrepid team, 

How are you?  We’ve had a week back working after our half term break now, how are 
you getting on?  Remember, the more effort you put into your studies now, the easier it 
will be when you return to school.  We know home learning can be a challenge though so 
please email me, or your tutor, if you need help.  Also, please keep sending photos of what 
you have been up to as I enjoy seeing all the fantastic things you have been doing.   

In school, we have started to welcome back more children.  I have been looking after a 
group in Key Worker School.  We have had lots of fun and worked hard, and I know that 
they are all missing seeing their friends in school but for now, we need to make sure we 
stay safe and follow government advice by keeping our distance from people.   

My challenge to you this week is to try and reach out to a school friend you haven’t spoken 
to for a while.  If you live near them, perhaps you could post a card or letter through their 
door?  Or why not drop them an email on their school account.  You might make 
someone’s day!  After all, our motto is Adventurous, Loyal, Focused, what a great way to 
be loyal and look after a friend. 

House Competition Video - our awesome Intrepid video is on our Facebook page!  Ask 
your parents to have a look and ‘like’ the video.  The House with the most ‘likes’ wins and 
everyone knows that Intrepid love to win a House Competition!   

Finally, please keep checking the website, Facebook page and Mayfield Messenger for 
more information regarding the upcoming half term.  

Stay safe Intrepid,  

Miss Jones 😊  

jonesj1@mayfield.portsmouth.sch.uk 

  

 

Phoebe B. has been adventurous 
and cycled around Portsmouth.  

She’s also been making macramé 
plant hangers.  Well done! 😊     

 Screenshots from our awesome Intrepid video on our Facebook page. 


